
  

Welcome Letter - Preschool 
 

 

 

PRE-SCHOOL 
BACK TO SCHOOL JANUARY 2025 
 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
It is our pleasure to communicate to you some information that will help you and your 
child(ren) to get prepared for their arrival. 
 
We kindly ask you to take note of the following important date: 
 
Monday 13 January 2025:  Beginning of the school year. 

From 8:30-9:30am, new families will be welcomed by  
Mrs. Gabrielle SCHNEEBELI-AUBERT at our Pre-school dining 
room. 

 
Please refer to the document “Practical information” for further information. 
 
We hope that you will have a pleasant winter holiday, and we look forward to meeting you 
and your child(ren) on the forthcoming back to school day. 
 
We wish you a warm welcome to our community. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

        
 
Pauline Nord        Gabrielle Schneebeli-Aubert 
Director General       Preschool Principal 
  


